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MEMORIAL MEDICAL CENTER
THE HOSPITAL

June 26, 1992

2606 Hospital Boulevard Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
P.O. Box 5280 1315 Bright St.

Corpus Christi, Texas Corpus Christi, 1-exas 7840578465-5280

(512) 881-4000

Dear Dr. Garcia:
DAVID S. LOPEZ, FACHE

President
I understand you are interested in purchasing a copy

DAVID J. GRAY, M. D. of our videotape regarding the new OSHA regulations
Chief of Staff on b.!ocdborne Dathoeens. The videotape features

Board of Managers Leona Kocurek , Director of Infection Control for
Memorial Medical Center, highlighting some of the

ROGER BATEMAN more important points about the regulations .
KENNETH L. BERRY
RUBEN BONILLA, JR.
M.A. LECHTENBERGER I have prepared a packet for you , containing the

JOE C. MOSELEY, Ph. D., P. E.* videotape and the packet of information that was
M. GUADALUPE RANGEL presented at our recent seminar on bloodborne

ARNOLDO R. VILLARREAL, M.D. pathogens . The packet includes the OSHA
*CHAIRMAN regulations , along with other information that will

help you prepare and protect your staff. I have left
the packet, with your name on it, in the office of
E!vira Hernandez, MMC Medical Staff Coordinator, for
you to pick up at your convenience.

We are honored to be able to help you and your staff
better prepare for these regulations. As always,
thank you for your continued support of Memorial
Medical Center. If we can be of further assistance,
please don't hesitate to call on us.

Sincerely,

Karen W. Givens
Director, Community Relations


